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I am opposed to this bill.  This is creating danger in workplaces and our homes. 

Homeless often have issues with mental illness and drug addiction.  This is not safe 

for families or workers.  There is risk of theft, vandalism, unsanitary conditions and 

potential violence. Please oppose this bill! 


